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CELEBRATING OUR 38th YEAR AS AN ACTIVE CLUB 
 

NEXT MEETING 
Golden Corral 

2510 David 
McLeod Blvd. 
Florence, SC  
Ju ly 8 , 2019 

6:30 PM for eating/fellowship 
7:00 PM for Club Meeting 

 

 

  

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO: 
 

Dan Felker                 7-1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 Stacie Warfuel           7-8    

Gail Blunk                  7-15    

Celeste Spence         7-16    

Harriett Hill                 7-23 

 

   

Mary Fincher              7-26    

    
 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

      

2019 CLUB OFFICERS 
 

President    Al Robinson  496-7207     
Vice Pres.  Tom Spence  773-0189     
Secretary/   Susan Pace 230-0212     
Treasurer.       

 
CLUB WEBSITE: 
swampfox.aaca.com 

Email:swampfoxoldcarclub@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                      July 8, 2019 
                      

 
 

Robinsonôs Ramblingsô  
 
 As I commented in the July Newsletter issue, the 
ACD Museum was more than just a memorable 
experience. The car I am standing by is truly a work 
of Art, AND huge!! I have seen a couple of RV's that 
were not as long as this car!!  As you look at the 
pictures of these cars, try to visualize them on the 
streets in the 1930's and into the 1940's, what a sight 
that would have been. 
 
I am old enough to remember the days that the 
unveiling of the new models was a special 
experience. In the 1950's all us young "CAR GUYS" 
would gather around the show rooms of whatever car 
dealer was revealing the "latest and greatest model" 
for that year!!  Just think what it would have been like 
in 1929 to see the L-29 Cord in the Cord dealerôs 
show room for the 1st time. 
 
As you look at these pictures you are "in the show 
room" in 1929 or 1933 or 1938!!! 
 
ENJOY-AL 

Special Edition 
FROM THE 

 

 

 

 

 

Swamp Fox Region 

2019 Car Show Schedule 
Sweet Potato Festival, Darlington, 

SC 10/12/19 
Pecan Festival, Florence, SC 11/2/19 

mailto:swampfoxcarclub@aol.com


 

    The Editors Turn 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
This Special Edition of the Swamp Fox Old Car Club Newsletter is created to feature our tour of the Auburn 
Cord Duesenberg Museum while we were participating in the 2019 AACA Annual Grand National Meet in 
Auburn, IN.    
 
The ACD Museum is a beautiful facility that presents the history of the Auburn Cord Duesenberg Company and 
its products with very high quality restored and preserved vehicles and displays.   It is located in the former 
Auburn Automobile Company administration building. 
 
As I took the self-guided tour of the museum I couldnôt help but think about the history of our country in the 
1920ôs and 1930ôs. What an amazing time to design and manufacture luxury cars when considering the 
economy, and the engineering, manufacturing and materials technology available at that time. Check out the 
history of the ACD business and museum per their web site at the end of this issue. 
 
A full day was just not enough time to take it all in and also take a few pictures.   
 
I encourage you to see it in person if you are ever in the northern Indiana area.  Until then, I hope that you enjoy 
the picture tour of the Auburn Cord Duesenberg Museum. 
 
Curt Smith 
Editor 
                                                                                                                                                             
                                                                                                                                                                                                       (Photos by Curt Smith) 

            
 

            Welcome to the Auburn Cord Duesenberg Museum.  Itôs a ñDuesyòé of a museum! 

 



 
. 
The Auburn Cord Duesenberg Museum                                                                   

                                                                                                                                                                                                              (Photos by Curt Smith) 

    
 

                                   
 

  



 
 
The Auburn Cord Duesenberg Museum 
                                                                                                                                                                              (Photos by Curt Smith) 

   
 

   
 

     
 
  
 


